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9 May 2019 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Prader Willi Syndrome Awareness Day at Five Acre Wood School – Friday 24th May 2019 

 
Prader Willi Syndrome is a rare genetic disease affecting 1500-2000 people in the UK.  The 
Foundation for Prader Willi Research UK would like to raise awareness of Prader Willi Syndrome.  
We would therefore like to ask for your support on Friday 24th May 2019, by sending your child into 
school wearing something orange for the day.  We are not asking for donations, just for your 
support.  Further information about Prader Willi Syndrome can be found on the following website: 
https://www.fpwr.org/gb. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher if you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Tim Williams 
Head of School (Primary) 
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